sacred Heart & St. Eulalia Parish “MERRY & BRIGHT’’ CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAIR
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 6th, 2025 from 10:00am—4:00pm

WE ARE NOW ACCEPTING EARLY VENDOR REGISTRATION

We are looking for crafters and artisans that are interested in participating in this event. If you are
interested, please call the Sacred Heart Parish office at 708-344-0757.



